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Disbursement of books and supplies for Pell eligible students 

 

Financial aid recipients are provided the opportunity to make purchases of books and supplies using 

their financial aid at the beginning of each term.    

The Resource Management office emails initial term bookstore vouchers to the GMC college student 

email address (10) days prior to the first day of class.   College students taking online classes receive an 

online bookstore voucher to be used with our designated Online Bookstore.   College students must 

utilize the bookstore voucher by the published expiration date.    

If students do not receive a bookstore voucher email, the student should contact their local financial aid 

office.   If applicable, the local financial aid office will issue the bookstore voucher. 

By utilizing the bookstore voucher option, the college student is provided access to their excess financial 

aid, and the purchases made at the bookstores will add a corresponding charge to the college student 

account.  College students may choose to opt out of the bookstore voucher option by simply not 

utilizing the voucher.   If the bookstore voucher is not utilized, GMC will refund the college student 

credit balance under the normal refund process. 

 

  

 

 


